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Leading Idaho Local Bridge Program project for the 
Power County Highway District, proposal number 
23530-44. This proposal will remove the existing single 
span, steel girder bridge on King Lane over Warm Spring 
Creek. The bridge will be replaced with a corrugated 
steel plate arch culvert with concrete pile cap founda-
tions on drilled-in, concreted piles.
Sealed proposals will be received either electronically 
through QuestCDN or at the office of the Local Highway 
Technical Assistance Council, 3330 W Grace St, Boise, 
ID 83703 until 2:30 p.m. MST on November 14, 2024.
ATTN: Leading Idaho Local Bridge Program Bids
 For additional information contact the Program Admin-
istrator: 
Name: Ken Kanownik 
Phone: (208) 344-0565
Email: Bridge@LHTAC.org  
Digital copies of the plans, proposals, and specifica-
tions must be downloaded. Bidders must appear on the 
LHTAC QuestCDN plan holders list OR identify they 
received their plans and documents from a Plan Room 
on the QuestCDN plan holders list for their proposal to 
be accepted by LHTAC.
Please contact QuestCDN.com at (952) 233-1632 or 
info@questcdninfo.com for assistance in downloading 
and working with this digital project information. 
LHTAC’s QuestCDN Number is 8010870


